Snow,

I represent the Bards Guild of Chumera.  As you may know, the tale of your defeat of the Red Bull and ending of the Troubles is already becoming the stuff of legends.  There are many questions I would like to ask your group, and should you ever be in Betaya please stop by the Bards Guild to chat.  In the meantime, I have two questions that I would request you respond to immediately if possible:

1) Is it true, as some rumors suggest, that the Troubles were in fact caused due to the ineptitude of your troupe’s predecessor, The Company of Lashtal?  Lashtal is a highly respected Bard and I would hope to put those rumors to rest.

2) Does your troupe have a name that can be used to identify yourselves?  The songs are already beginning to use phrases like Snow’s Soldiers and The Bullhunters to describe your band, so I suggest if you don’t have a name yet you pick one before you get stuck with something you don’t like.

Ta ta for now!

Nerin of the Harp

Guildmaster

